City Council Meeting, April 3, 2020
Public Comments

Martha Alvarez

From: Jen James <jjjamms@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, April 2, 2020 8:13 AM

To: City Clerk

Subject: Topic for city to address regarding COVID-19
Hello there,

As many are practicing social distancing, there are some concerning behaviors that cancel out these efforts. One is
people spitting or blowing mucus from their nose into the streets/sidewalks as they run/walk.

Now that the strand is closed, Ocean is the new strand and | watch people expel bodily fluid constantly. This is carried
into homes on people’s shoes, dog paws, etc.

Is there a way to notify the public that this behavior is not okay and dangerous? And can MBPD enforce social distancing
and ticket behavior such as spitting, in general, but especially on Ocean? Even just having police presence (driving cars or
motorcycles up and down) on Ocean would deter dangerous behavior.

Thank you so much for your efforts and leadership at this time - we appreciate you!

Wishing you health and strength.



Martha Alvarez

From: Thomas Pruitt <tu3lip@msn.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 1, 2020 7:44 PM
To: City Clerk

Subject: Daily reports

Dear Sirs:

Please indicate clearly what has changed since the previous report.
Thank you.

Thomas Pruitt
Manhattan Beach

Sent from Mail for Windows 10



Martha Alvarez

From: Lory Barra <keanani@icloud.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 1, 2020 7:42 PM
To: City Clerk

Subject: Covid comments

Hello

I wanted to personally thank you for all you are doing for our city during this trying time.

It is appreciated by us all.

My family is all well & we have remained indoors.

With that said I am appalled at the amount of “Covidiots” that are still getting together for dinner parties, having
the kids play together on bikes & cocktails in lawn chairs on the street!

(8th Street)

Including seeing pixie FB of people reading the signs & walking right passed on the strand & MB pier.

That selfish behavior will be keeping us all indoors for a really long extended time!

I do feel harsh penal if punishments should be given to those people not abiding by the rules put in place for the
rest of our safety.

I walk with social distancing for exercise with my 9 & 12 year old children around the block almost every day
& we play a fun game.

For example We pick a certain item such as a BMW car, something Blue, pumpkins, street number paintings
on curbs...& we count how many we see (keeping our social distance in check)

We carry a notebook & pen to keep track.

This has become something that my kids look forward to every day & a creative way to exercise.

We also followed in suit with New Zealand’s idea of putting a teddy bear in the front window of our house for
other kids to see, enjoy & feel comfort.

Maybe you could pass these ideas along to help other families not stress so much & enjoy the inside time.
Wishing you good health & safety during this time!

With Warm Aloha,
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Help Save the Critically Endangered
VAQUITA PORPOISE “¥
Please donate any amount to
www.seashepard.org



Martha Alvarez

From: Brian McLoughlin <brianmcloughlin@mac.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 1, 2020 6:56 PM

To: City Clerk

Subject: Your updates?

With all due resoect, are the worst of all the beach cities. Please find a method to formulate a clear communication!
This is all over the place. Thanks.

Brian McLoughlin
310-347-5500
Sent from my iPhone



Martha Alvarez

From: Keith <kdartley@msn.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 1, 2020 6:43 PM
To: City Clerk

Subject: MB Updates

Hello City of MB

Thank you for the efforts you are making to keep the community safe and healthy. While | appreciate the
communication, the amount of content is overwhelming and overdone. | think it would be much more effective to
provide more concise information in a format that is easy to navigate.

Thank you

Keith

Sent from my iPhone



